
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Tom Young <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com>

William O'Dell (billy@odellcorp.com) <billy@odellcorp.com>
CC: Holly Pisarik (Holly.Pisarik@dss.sc.gov) <Holly.Pisarik@dss.sc.gov>

Date: 2/27/2015 1:48:56 PM
Subject: FW: Follow up Meeting - DSS report

Senator Young,
Hope all is well. Following up from our email on 2/5. Please let me know the best time to schedule a follow up 
meeting with the group that met on 1/6 (at the mansion - including Director Alford) to discuss the status of the DSS 
reforms report and legislation.
Hope you have a great weekend.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Tom Young, Jr. [mailto:tyoung@tomyounglaw.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2015 9:35 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine; 'William O'Dell'
Cc: 'Holly Pisarik'
Subject: RE: Follow up Meeting - DSS report

Respectfully, I am not at a point yet for a follow up meeting next week. We are still 
working on the draft.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2015 9:20 AM
To: Tom Young ; William O'Dell (billy@odellcorp.com)
Cc: Holly Pisarik (Holly.Pisarik@dss.sc.gov)
Subject: Follow up Meeting - DSS report

Chairman ODell and Senator Young,
Hope all is well. I am following up from our conversations about scheduling a follow up meeting with the governor to 
discuss the DSS reforms report/ legislation. Please let me know when the best time to schedule this meeting. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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